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Urbenville Public School 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Our school garden is beginning to produce wonderfully delicious 

fruit and vegetables that our students are devouring for fruit break. 

Thank you to everyone involved in its restoration. Also, a big 

thank you those who have put their hands up to volunteer.  

 

It is such a joy to see students excited about growing their own 

food and eating healthy. 

 

 

               

TERM 1, 2025 
 

WEEK 8 
Tues 18th Mar – Breakfast Club 

Thurs 20th Mar – Breakfast Club  

Thurs 20th Mar – P&C Meeting at 1pm 

Fri 21st Mar – Principal Pancake 
Friday/Kids in the Kitchen 

Fri 21st Mar – Harmony Day 

WEEK 9 
Tues 25th Mar – Breakfast Club 

Thu 27th Mar – Breakfast Club 

Fri 28th Mar – Principal Pancake 
Friday/Kids in the Kitchen 

WEEK 10 
Tues 1st April – Breakfast Club 

Thu 3rd April – Breakfast Club 

Fri 4th April – Principal Pancake 
Friday/Kids in the Kitchen 

 

 

‘Ever Aiming Higher’ 

http://www.urbenville-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fi.pinimg.com%2Foriginals%2F74%2Fae%2F96%2F74ae96b54b9c7acd292123b474abf9e0.gif&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F340303315564606427%2F&tbnid=LbW6YgrSuoAmhM&vet=12ahUKEwiG4qfy4dnnAhWz3XMBHe90CFAQMyhBegUIARCpAQ..i&docid=VGNilFQwVdw2GM&w=1526&h=498&q=facebook%20sign&safe=strict&ved=2ahUKEwiG4qfy4dnnAhWz3XMBHe90CFAQMyhBegUIARCpAQ


HARMONY DAY – Week 8 

Week 8 this term marks Harmony Week During this week, schools celebrate inclusiveness, 

respect and a sense of belonging for all Australians, from the traditional custodians of the land 

to those who have come from many countries around the world.  
 

NAPLAN – Window opens Wed 12th March to Mon 24th March 

The NAPLAN Assessment window opens this term from Wednesday 12th March through to 

Monday 24th March. Students in years 3 and 5 participating in NAPLAN will be assessed on 

Writing, Reading, Conventions of Language, and Numeracy.  
 

P&C NEWS – Thursday 20th March 

Our P&C will meet one more time on Thursday 20th March at 1:00pm to formally vote on the 

placing of the P&C into recess rather than dissolution. All members are encouraged to attend if 

possible. As mentioned previously, the school will still be engaging in regular communication with 

parents and community members regarding the running of the school. However, this will just be on a 

more informal basis as required. 
 

STUDENT LEADERS CONFERENCE 2025 

Unfortunately, due to TC Alfred our UPS student leaders were unable to travel to Sydney for the 

much-anticipated Student Leadership Conference. Not to worry leaders, there is always next year! 
 

NFL FOOTBALL VISITS  UPS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SUPER EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE THIS! 

Keith has not forgotten his namesake school and we will once again be invited as guest VIPs to the 

Brisbane leg of his tour. Boys and girls, if you thought you had fun last time, wait until you see what 

Keith has planned for us this year. Let’s just say UPS students will be practicing their stage craft 

ready for the night! #onlyatUPS   #LoveWhereYouLearn 



 

Come and join our   

small school family 

 

 
ENROL NOW! 


